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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Goldair Oil Column Heaters 
15 April 2010 (First recalled 20 July 2009)                          ACTION - New Zealand recall.      
Problem A possible manufacturing fault has been identified. A faulty tip-

over switch could cause a hole to form in the oil column. 
Subsequently, oil could leak out and possibly catch alight. 
 

Details The following models are affected: 

 Goldair 7 fin oil column heater, model FOL507  

 Goldair 9 fin oil column heater,  model FOL509  

 Goldair 11 fin oil column heater, model FOL511 
   

Sold exclusively through Farmers stores between February 
2009 and July 2009. 

What to do Cease using the heater immediately and contact 0800 232 633 for 
instructions on how to receive a replacement heater. For further 
information, email: heaters@goldair.co.nz  
 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the links below: 
Consumer website 
Farmers article 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/follow-up-goldair-oil-column-heater
http://www.farmers.co.nz/pr-goldair-recall.html

